
Dear Chair Holvey and Vice Chairs Drazan and Warner and House Committee on 

Rules, 

 

Please vote NOOOO on hb4005- on the lock up gun bill.  Please stop the infringement 

on my 2nd amendment rights.  For a responsible gun owning family, we have our guns 

under lock and key, but to add even more locks is unnecessary.  I hopes of never 

having to use my gun to defend myself, one knows that seconds count when a gun 

situation is the last line of defense.  

 

Please protect my rights and my right to defend my home, property and family at all 

costs. 

 

Thank you for your time.  A proud member of the Russian Old Believer Community from 

Scotts Mills, Oregon. 

 

Larry Semerikov 

 


